

## St. Bede Catholic School

26910 Patrick Ave. Hayward, CA 94544

Phone (510)782-3444

Fax (510)782-2243 Pastor - Father Seamus Farrell Principal - Mrs. Lisa Greco

May 6, 2020 Our Mission

St. Bede School is a safe, inclusive, Catholic community, where students reach their fullest potential.

## **Blessings**

Dear God. Thank you for the trees, water and life. We live because of you. Thank you! Rex, gr 5

Dear St. Bede Families.

Please know that I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers. Thank you to the families who have sent various staff members positive email messages of appreciation. Our staff remains devoted to pursuing the most effective ways of organizing and delivering instruction and assessment within our remote learning model. Parent messages of praise and appreciation are so encouraging and much needed during these long, virtual school days!

The St. Bede staff has been in multiple meetings with each other, and with the Department of Catholic Schools for intentional collaboration on items surrounding formal reporting of student performance. Similarly, we have been brainstorming on ways to honor our graduates, and a way to close out our school year and honor the remainder of our Tk-7th grade students. We are also looking at a procedure for gathering student personal belongings from the school and returning textbooks. Once we know the parameters of safety precautions and protocols, information will be shared with you

May God continue to hold and protect you all.

Blessings, Mrs. Greco

## Calendar

- 5/4-5/8 Teacher Appreciation Week
- 5/8 Tuition Agreements Due- Please mail or drop in door slot at school
- 5/15 Minimum Day
- 5/18 No School, Pastor's Holiday
- 5/20 Balance of \$375 Registration Due-Please mail or drop in door slot at school
- 5/22 Minimum Day
- 5/25 No School, Memorial Day

## **School News**

FACTS Tuition Management payments will now be moved to 12 equal installments starting in June 2020, with the last payment May 2021. In order for FACTS Tuition Management to implement the 12 equal installments starting in June, all *signed tuition agreements must be returned by this Friday, May 8th.* Thank you for your promptness.

